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The Archdiocese of Los Angeles is investigating allegations of sexual misconduct described in 
recent media reports involving musician David Haas, who has been featured as a performer at the 
Religious Education Congress. The Archdiocese is also reviewing GIA Publications’ 
announcement that it is suspending its relationship with Mr. Haas as his sponsor and publisher. 
Mr. Haas is not authorized to perform in the Archdiocese pending the outcome of the 
investigation.  
 
Victims Assistance Ministry provides support and resources to victim-survivors of sexual abuse 
by clergy, religious or any lay person working or volunteering for the Archdiocese. To report 
misconduct and/or to learn about healing resources available, please contact Dr. Heather Banis, 
Victims Assistance Coordinator, at (213) 637-7650 or HBanis@la-archdiocese.org. For more 
information on the abuse prevention and protection efforts of the Archdiocese, visit: protect.la-
archdiocese.org.  
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